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Letter or Email Response: 
We have lived here for 24 years and have enjoyed Jessell Green for many years, seeing not only our own children and 
many others play here and grow up together, this is still happening as other young children still do this and it is a nice 
thing to see, where are they going to do this with 195 new homes on it, do you expect them to play in the road, or do 
….Redacted….. What about the outlook for other people that live there, their view will lost and taken away for good 
and that's a shame. Lets keep this green space as it is and continue to have the activities that we have on this 
green.This community comes together at all times for fun and games for young and old, please don't build these places 
and increase population, traffic and parking and maybe more crime in this area. Lets have it as it is and not let it 
become an eyesaw.    
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